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From:  Eidelman, Steven M <sme@UDel.Edu>

To:  Galileo, Deni S <dgalileo@UDel.Edu> 

Deni, 

 I am chair of the Library Committee this year.  At our recent meeting we explored the 
concept of Open Access as it pertains to academic journals.  Realizing that many 
people are not well acquainted with the issues, the pros and cons, we would like to ask 
for time to do an educational presentation, at a future Faculty Senate meeting. 

 I would be glad to discuss this with you at your leisure. 
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